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David Greengrass [narrator]: 
Jennie Lee herself chaired the Advisory Committee, and John Scupham was one of the original 
members. 
 
John Scupham: 
I remember at our very first meeting one of us had the temerity to say “and may we take it that we 
are looking at this project with an open mind, Miss Lee?”. She said “you may not! If I thought you 
had an open mind about it, I shouldn’t have asked you to come here today” – so we knew where we 
were. We were there to give body and some practical working plans to an intention that had already 
been formed. 


